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Heller Announces Funding for Reno Firefighters
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) announced that the City of Reno will receive $13,707,520 to retain 64 firefighter positions and retain 14 fully staffed fire stations.  

“I am pleased that the City of Reno and FEMA was able to work out this arrangement.  I have focused my efforts on ensuring that the City of Reno, Washoe County and other parts of Nevada that are susceptible to fire are protected with as many resources as possible.  I know that our dedicated fire protection officials will put these additional resources to good use as they continue to protect homes and residents,” said Senator Dean Heller.

The grant is administered by the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) and is part of The Staffing for Adequate Fire and Emergency Response Grants (SAFER) program.
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